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New Canopy being Built at Wilshire/ Western Purple Line Station
The new canopy at Wilshire/ Western Purple Line Station is expected to be completed by October, 2014. The canopy will feature new components from Metro’s “kit of parts” station design concepts that are seeking to keep Metro structures consistent in their appearance and easier and more affordable to maintain. More importantly, the canopy should shield Metro customers from the elements and help prevent weather-related damage to escalators and other station facilities. The canopy will give Wilshire/Western station a look similar to that of future stations for the Metro Purple Line Extension Project now in pre-construction. For pictures of the canopy as posted on The Source, please click here.  
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